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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Next week we welcome Mrs Cromey back to school following her maternity leave. From January, Mrs 

Cromey will teach 3H who will be renamed 3C.  

 

This change will provide greater consistency for the children in class as the children will have one 

consistent class teacher rather than a split between 2 teachers. This will also allow Mr Hudson to 

undertake his role as Head of Inclusion on a full time basis. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs Driver 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


